
 

 

SUBJECT:           NOTIFICATION of NON-AWARD 

 

TVDSB Solicita�on Number: T710 

For: 3D Printers 

Issue Date: May 4, 2023 

Close Date: May 30, 2023 

  

 

Thames Valley District School Board (TVDSB) wishes to inform all Proponents that the above-noted 
procurement for 3D Printers will not be awarded.  We would like to thank all Proponents for responding. 

TVDSB reserves the right to re-issue this event at a later date. 

If you have any ques�ons, please contact Brian Smith, Buyer, 548-486-6344 or brian.smith@tvdsb.ca. 

 

Regards, 

 

Brian Smith 

Buyer 

Thames Valley District School Board. 
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